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Rotary Week  
 
 

Aug  15 Board of Directors    7:30 Gordon House 
 Book Club  12:00 Eulipia   

Aug  16 Adult Gift of Life    7:30 O’Connor Hospital 
 Event    7:30 Gordon House 
 Digital Bridges  11:15 Summit Center 
 Rotary Meeting  12:00 Summit Center 
 

Aug  17 Membership Involv    7:30 Gordon House 
 Los Amigos    7:30 Washington School 
 International Service  12:00 Gordon House 
 Rotacare    4:30 Health Trust 

 

 
 

   Meeting:  August 16, 2006   Number 4619                                                                              2006-2007 President, Gerald A. Silva 

 
 

BULLETIN 
 

Russ Hobbs, District Governor 
     Russ is a second generation Californian, and has been a member of the  
Sunnyvale Rotary Club since 1983.  At the club level he has served on the 
board five times, and was the club president 1993-1994.  For the last several 
years, he has chaired the Rotary Foundation Committee, and has been  
honored twice as the Rotarian of the Year. 
     At the District level Russ has served as Assistant Governor, and most  
recently (1999-2004) has been the chair of the Scholarship Committee. Russ, 
and Mary Ann and son  Kevin are Paul Harris Fellows. 
     Russ graduated from Cabrillo with an AA degree and California State  

University at Chico with a Bachelor’s degree in Marketing in 1966.  Russ enlisted into the United 
States Army and graduated from Officer Candidate School where he was commissioned a Second 
Lieutenant.  His first duty assignment was in Seoul Korea, and he and Mary Ann (whom he met at 
Chico) were married there.  He later was stationed at the Presidio of San Francisco and from there 
transitioned into civilian life in 1969 when he joined Allstate Insurance Company. 
     Russ owns his own Insurance Agency and has won many awards over the years, but this year 
was honored as Allstate Insurance Company’s “Volunteer of the Year” for his work in Rotary.  When 
not involved with Rotary or his Insurance Agency, Russ and Mary Ann are either serving at their 
church, or camping in their motor home.  Russ plays the drums during the contemporary service at 
West Valley Presbyterian Church and serves as Chairman of the Worship Music and Drama  
Department.  They have been camping with the same group for over twenty years, and also belong 
to the Rotary RV Fellowship. 

 
 

Rotary Club of 
San Jose 
Fall BBQ 

 August 30, 2006 
(See page 3) 

 
 

 

2006 RI Presidential Dinner 
Thursday, September 7,2006 

(See page 5) 



Rotarian Of The Week ~ Dave Heagerty 
 

The purpose of the Rotarian of the Week is to put a face on what it means to be a true Rotarian and 
to inspire all of us to strive to be better Rotarians and to ask that person to share why they are so 
involved in our Rotary Club. 
 
This weeks Rotarian of the Week recipient was Dave Heagerty. 
 
Dave Heagerty has been a member since 1973, was a member of the Club’s 
Board of Directors in 1979-80, and the Club’s President in 1983-84.  Dave has 
also been very involved at the Rotary District level, and has attended some 16 
international Rotary conventions.  Dave enjoys participating in Rotary because 
“the cause is always right, we’re helping people who really need help in a  
variety of interesting ways, and the people I work with in Rotary are the best.”  
     
 
 

2007 RI Convention in Salt Lake City, June 17-20, 2007 
 

Join Julie and Mel Matsushima and Rotarians from around the world 
at Rotary’s largest annual get-together! 
 
The Wild West is the setting for the 98th annual RI Convention, slated for 
June 17-20, 2007.  But you won’t find anything rough or unsophisticated 
about Salt Lake City.  Utah’s state capital boasts all the amenities of a big 
city - world-class accommodations, entertainment, dining, and culture - as 

well as the family atmosphere and safety of a small town.  And like Rotary itself, Salt Lake city offers 
a welcoming environment with more than 80 languages spoken by its citizens.   
 
For more information visit:  (Ctrl + click to follow link) 
Registration:   http://www.rotary.org/newsroom/downloadcenter/pdfs/c07_registration_en.pdf 
 
Hotel Reservations:  http://www.rotary.org/newsroom/downloadcenter/pdfs/c07_registration_en.pdf 
 
Please notify the Rotary Office if you plan to attend. 

Celebrating One Million Paul Harris Fellows 
 

Thank You to all who made it possible for The Rotary Foundation to recognize its one millionth Paul 
Harris Fellow.  The first Paul Harris Fellow was awarded in 1957, and in early June 2006 one  
individual in every Rotary zone was identified to represent the one millionth Paul Harris Fellow. 
 
Paul Harris Fellow Recognition is integral to the Foundation’s mission to  
improve health, support education, and alleviate poverty.  Each contribution  
of US$1,000 provides hope to millions of people through international  
humanitarian, educational, and cultural exchange programs.  The achievement 
of the one millionth Paul Harris Fellow milestone is represented by over $1  
billion that has been contributed to projects aimed at doing good in the world.  
Become a Paul Harris Fellow today! 

 
 



 



 



 


